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of Calcutta. It is an unforgettable story of a Bohemian
brother and his two sisters caught in the crosscurrents
of changing social values. In many ways the story
reflects a vivid picture of India's social transition a phase in which the older elements are not altogether
dead, and the emergent ones not fully evolved. The novel
describes the bitter effects of the urban living upon an
Indian family. Brought up in luxury and magnificence by
an over indulgent mother, Nirode settles down in
Calcutta and becomes engrossed in its bohemian life,
while his elder sister, Monisha lives out a servile
existence within the rigid and stiff confines of a
traditional Hindu family. Amla sees the city as a
monster, Nirode sacrifices everything for his career,
and Monisha cannot bear her stifling existence in the
household of a wealthy old Calcutta family.
Para Bhakti or Supreme Devotion SWAMI VIVEKANANDA
101-01-01 Vivekananda was a man with a great spiritual
presence and tremendous intellect who was a tireless
teacher and writer. He wrote poems and hymns in Bengali,
English and Sanskrit, some of which are sung daily in
Vedanta centre's worldwide. He was ahead of his time in
encouraging women and Westerners to not only practice
Vedanta, but to be leaders. Two examples are Sara Ellen
Waldo who recorded and collected Swami's talks at
Thousand Island Park and Margaret Noble, later known as
Sister Nvidia, who devoted her life not only to Vedanta
but also to the education of Indian girls.Supreme
Devotion, in which forms and symbols fall off. One who
has reached that cannot belong to any sect, for all
sects are in him. To what shall he belong? For all
churches and temples are in him. Where is the church big
enough for him? Such a man cannot bind himself down to
certain limited forms. Where is the limit for unlimited
love, with which he has become one? In all religions
which take up this ideal of love, we find the struggle
to express it. Although we understand what this love
means and see that everything in this world of
affections and attractions is a manifestation of that
Infinite Love, the expression of which has been
attempted by sages and saints of different nations, yet
we find them using all the powers of language,
transfiguring even the most carnal expression into the
divine.
Bhagavad Gita As Viewed By Swami Vivekananda Swami
Vivekananda 2016-04-06 Swami Vivekananda’s views on the
Bhagavad Gita are scattered throughout 'The Complete
Works of Swami Vivekananda' published in nine volumes.
The present book, published by Advaita Ashrama, a
publication branch of Ramakrishna Math, Belur Math, is
an extensive compilation of these insightful views of
Swami Vivekananda on this sacred scripture of the
Hindus. The reader is, as it were, taken through several
verses of the Gita along with the Swami’s elevating and
soul-stirring commentary. Note: This book has embedded
fonts to display the verses in Devanagari. You may have
to use the 'Original' Font option in Google Play Books
app. "... The book is certainly not a commentary on the
Gita, in the traditional sense. But, what is available
is indeed a treasure house of wisdom. Swamiji was a
living embodiment of the Gita. According to him, the
Gita was ‘practical Vedanta’. He demonstrated this
through his life. Reading through the book is indeed a
rewarding experience. One is in holy company, imbibing
the words of one who is speaking from his heart. ...
Just as Swamiji himself used to carry a copy of the Gita
with him always, one cannot do better than carry a copy
of this book with one always..." - from a Review in the
Vedanta Kesari, November 2010, p.441 published by Sri
Ramakrishna Math, Chennai. As of February 2017, the
print book has undergone seven reprints and more than
27,000 copies have been sold.

Be one with God Swami Vivekananda "It may be that I
shall find it good to get outside of my body — to cast
it off like a disused garment. But I shall not cease to
work! I shall inspire men everywhere, until the world
shall know that it is one with God. " said Swami
Vivekananda during the closing days of his life. His
idea was to teach unto mankind their divinity and how to
make it manifest in every action. These two ideas form
the core of this book. This book contains 1863 quotes of
Swami Vivekananda which have been divided into 12
chapters namely 1. Make your own future 2. Struggle &
Hope 3. Religion & God 4. Know yourselves 5.
Universality 6. Day to Day guidance 7. The ideal of
service 8. Raja Yoga 9. Karma Yoga 10. Bhakti Yoga 11.
Jnana Yoga 12. Practical Vedanta The selection of the
quotes have been made in such a way that it can be
thought about and incorporated into our daily lives.
Thoughts of Power Swami Vivekananda 1982 Modern man
tossed up and down the tempest of worldly duties and
responsibilities is, many a times, not surprisingly,
found to be dejected and depressed. He desperately tries
to take hold of some external prop to once again stand
on his feet. This booklet published by Advaita Ashrama,
a publication centre of Ramakrishna Math, Belur Math, is
packed with electrifying thoughts which have the power
to lift up every drooping soul back to its state of
inherent power and strength. These very vigorous words
of Swami Vivekananda have been instrumental in bringing
about a drastic awakening in the collective and the
individual minds, and in boosting them to move ahead
with tremendous confidence towards the goal.
Jnana Yoga Swami Vivekananda 2020-09 Jnana yoga, also
known as Jnanamarga, is one of the several spiritual
paths in Hinduism that emphasizes the "path of
knowledge", also known as the "path of selfrealization". It is one of the three classical paths for
moksha. The other two are karma yoga and bhakti yoga.
The Vedanta Philosophy Vivekananda 2018-10-11 This work
has been selected by scholars as being culturally
important and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work is in the public
domain in the United States of America, and possibly
other nations. Within the United States, you may freely
copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual
or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work.
Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made
generally available to the public. To ensure a quality
reading experience, this work has been proofread and
republished using a format that seamlessly blends the
original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read
typeface. We appreciate your support of the preservation
process, and thank you for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
My Idea of Education Swami Vivekananda Swami
Vivekananda, a great spiritual luminary, a thinker, and
a patriot-prophet of our times, had many deep and
insightful ideas on education. As time rolls by, his
far-reaching vision of education is influencing an
increasing number of thoughtful people the world over.
Recognizing this contribution of his, UNESCO has
identified Swami Vivekananda as one of the eminent
educationists of the world. This book published by
Advaita Ashrama, a publication branch of Ramakrishna
Math, Belur Math, is a compilation of the great Swami’s
ideas on education. It is our earnest hope that this
book will serve as a handbook for students, teachers,
parents and educationists, and inspire them to imbibe
and impart real education in our society.
Voices in the City Anita Desai 1965 Voices in the City
is based on the life of the middle class intellectuals
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Raja-Yoga; Or, Conquering the Internal Nature Swami
Vivekananda 2012-11 2012 Reprint of 1928 Edition. Exact
facsimile of the original edition, not reproduced with
Optical Recognition Software. Vivekananda was an
important Indian teacher who came to this country just
over a century ago and taught Hindu meditation practice
and religious philosophy. Raja Yoga means the
"discipline of meditation practice," as opposed to Hatha
Yoga, which means the "discipline of physical stretching
exercises." Raja Yoga is one of the most well-known
books by Vivekananda, who also wrote books on Karma
Yoga, Bhakti Yoga and Jnana Yoga. According to the
author, the goal of Raja Yoga is to concentrate the mind
and to discover the innermost recesses of our own mind.
In order to obtain the goal, practice is absolutely
necessary. The appendix contains the translation of the
Patanjali Yoga Aphorisms.
From the Unreal to the Real Swami Bhashyananda
2015-07-02 Swami Bhashyananda has explained different
aspects of Vedanta philosophy in this book with
appropriate quotations from the Upanishads and Gita and
has brought home to us the significance of this great
philosophy in the context of the present edition in the
world. From the standpoint of this book will serve a
very useful purpose by making readers aware of their
duty to themselves and to the world at large.
The Powers of The Mind Swami Vivekananda 2015-12-09 “The
Powers Of The Mind” is a speech delivered at Los
Angeles, California, on January 8, 1900 by Swami
Vivekananda explained his thoughts on the Powers of the
Mind. This book brings together that speech for
followers everywhere in his exact words.
Teachings of Swami Vivekananda Swami Vivekananda 1948
This book comprises of a choice collection of Swami
Vivekananda’s utterances culled from his numerous
speeches and writings, arranged under 44 suitable
sections. It is a treasure house of thoughts of power to
inspire and guide mankind in its march towards the
Supreme Reality. Covering the entire cyclorama of ma’s
life and its evolutionary movement, the electrifying
gospel of this great Swami includes within its fold
everything that would go to inspire and awaken a
drooping soul by reminding him of his infinite
potentialities and inherent greatness, and making him
move ahead on the difficult terrain of life and
circumstances. This book is a must for all those who
earnestly wish to move ahead in the grand march of life,
infested with tremendous obstacles and difficulties,
towards the state of Supreme Felicity. Published by
Advaita Ashrama, a publication house of Ramakrishna
Math, Belur Math, India.
Vedanta Swami Vivekananda 1987
Selections from the Complete Works of Swami Vivekananda
Swami Vivekananda 2001-04-01 The published writing and
speeches of Swami Vivekananda cover more than four
thousand pages. Many do not have an access to all his
writings and many others have not the time or patience
to go through them all. Though it is a difficult task to
produce a representative selection out of the Swami's
varied writings and speeches, this volume is placed
before the public with the hope that this will inspire
the readers to study Swamiji more thoroughly.
Reflections Swami Vivekananda Swami Vivekananda
2017-12-05
Inspired Talks Swami Vivekananda 2012-08-01 Unlike some
other reproductions of classic texts (1) We have not
used OCR(Optical Character Recognition), as this leads
to bad quality books with introduced typos. (2) In books
where there are images such as portraits, maps, sketches
etc We have endeavoured to keep the quality of these
images, so they represent accurately the original
artefact. Although occasionally there may be certain
imperfections with these old texts, we feel they deserve
to be made available for future generations to enjoy.
Lectures from Colombo to Almora Swami Vivekananda
101-01-01 After his memorable work in the West, Swami
Vivekananda landed at Colombo on the afternoon of
January 15, 1897, and was given a right royal reception
by the Hindu community there.
Sri Ramakrishna and His Divine Play Swami Saradananda
2003 This is the authoritative source biography of
Ramakrishna (1836-1886) based on interviews with those
who knew him. It is also an interpreted description of
the entire range of Ramakrishna?s spiritual disciplines
and experiences, explained as much as possible in terms
of reason and common empirical experience, with
reference to Hindu scriptures and spiritual traditions,
vedanta-voice-of-freedom-swami-vivekananda

western philosophy, Hindu psychology, and Western
religious tradition. The setting is Northeast India from
1775 to 1836. Topics include: Avatar; evolution of
concept and purpose of: Bhavas (spiritual moods):
Bhavamukha (mental state dwelling between the Absolute
and the Relative): Brahmo Samaj: Cosmic Mind: Creation
and Evolution; Brahman as efficient cause: God; various
concepts and spiritual attitudes towards: Guru: India;
its spiritual and religious beliefs compared to other
countries: Kali Temple at Dakshineswar: Nondual Reality
(Advaita): Ramakrishna?s life; worship of Divine Mother;
realization of God in Hindu and non-Hindu religions;
marriage; disciples: Samadhi: Tantra and Vaishnava
Sects; history and methods of worship: Vedanta; main
schools and basis in mystic experience: Vivekananda
(Narendranath Datta): Yoga.
Meditation-And-Its-Methods Swami Vivekananda 101-01-01
'This book is a collection of the writings of Swami
Vivekananda on the theory and practice of meditation. It
is more of an introductory book with plenty of
inspiration passages to motivate a reader to adopt
meditation for a better and peaceful life.
Is Vedanta The Future Religion? Swami Vivekananda 1970
This is a powerful lecture delivered by Swami
Vivekananda in San Francisco in 1900. Published by
Advaita Ashrama, a publication house of Ramakrishna
Math, Belur Math, India , it is one of the best books
delineating, in brief, the fundamentals of Vedanta in a
lucid, authoritative and candid tone.
The Mind and Its Control Swami Budhananda 2017-03-04 The
control of the mind is not a problem peculiar to
religious aspirants; people in all walks of life need to
control their minds if they are to succeed in their
respective vocation. No fundamental work for the uplift
of the individual or of the community can ever be done
without the mind being controlled. This book published
by Advaita Ashrama, a publication house of Ramakrishna
Math, Belur Math, India, sets forth the teachings of
Vedanta and Yoga on the nature of the mind and ways of
controlling it.
Love, Healing and Happiness Larry Culliford 2007-01 In
the style of The Road Less Travelled, Larry Culliford
tells stories of his work as a psychiatrist. Through
these, he shows us how to face adversity, protect
ourselves and others from self-destructive acts and
temptations, and grow in maturity. We have more than our
own resources to draw on. Bringing together East and
West, ancient and contemporary traditions, he sees his
patients using their wisdom mind to reach wholeness.
This intuitive faculty connects us again with the
universe, which science and materialism have rendered
remote and uncaring. This is the route to a new sense of
belonging and a meaningful life. It is our path to
emotional health, happiness and maturity.
Swami Vivekananda's Ved=antic Cosmopolitanism Swami
Medhananda 2021-11-18 Swami Vivekananda, the nineteenthcentury Hindu monk who introduced Vedanta to the West,
is undoubtedly one of modern India's most influential
philosophers. Unfortunately, his philosophy has too
often been interpreted through reductive hermeneutic
lenses. Typically, scholars have viewed him either as a
modern-day exponent of Sankara's Advaita Vedanta or as a
"Neo-Vedantin" influenced more by Western ideas than
indigenous Indian traditions. In Swami Vivekananda's
Ved=antic Cosmopolitanism, Swami Medhananda rejects
these prevailing approaches to offer a new
interpretation of Vivekananda's philosophy, highlighting
its originality, contemporary relevance, and crosscultural significance. Vivekananda, the book argues, is
best understood as a cosmopolitan Vedantin who developed
novel philosophical positions through creative
dialectical engagement with both Indian and Western
thinkers. Inspired by his guru Sri Ramakrishna,
Vivekananda reconceived Advaita Vedanta as a
nonsectarian, life-affirming philosophy that provides an
ontological basis for religious cosmopolitanism and a
spiritual ethics of social service. He defended the
scientific credentials of religion while criticizing the
climate of scientism beginning to develop in the late
nineteenth century. He was also one of the first
philosophers to defend the evidential value of
supersensuous perception on the basis of general
epistemic principles. Finally, he adopted innovative
cosmopolitan approaches to long-standing philosophical
problems. Bringing him into dialogue with numerous
philosophers past and present, Medhananda demonstrates
the sophistication and enduring value of Vivekananda's
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views on the limits of reason, the dynamics of religious
faith, and the hard problem of consciousness.
Practical Vedanta SWAMI VIVEKANANDA 101-01-01 Swami
Vivekananda was never concerned with world-negating
spirituality distanced from the din and bustle of daily
living. He was intensely perturbed by the endless
suffering of mankind and discovered that the root of all
suffering lies in ignorance, disharmony, divisiveness
and confinement of consciousness within finitudes. His
esoteric experience of Advaita philosophy of vedanta
offered him a unique panacea. In the light of his
experience of cosmic consciousness he found a bridge
between science and spirituality, between religions and
between the mundane and divine. From absolutely secular,
scientific and experiential philosophy he developed the
concept of practical vedanta as a formula of living.
Swamiji prescribed the following motto of life as Selfrealisation and selfless service to humanity: “Atmano
mokshartham jagaddhitaya cha.” The twofold complementary
agenda can be best practised with the concept of
practical vedanta which is not a religious but a
spiritual formula for all.
The Complete Works of Swami Vivekananda Volume 1 Swami
Vivekananda 2012-09-03 Swami Vivekananda was born on
12th January 1863 and died on 4th July 1902. He was also
known as Narendra Nath Datta. He was a firm advocate of
Vendatta Philosophies and Yoga. He was a disciple of
Guru Ramakrishna and founded Ramakrishna Math and the
Ramakrishna Mission. Contents Addresses at The
Parliament of Religions Karma-Yoga Raja-Yoga Lectures
and Discourses
A Short Life of Swami Vivekananda Swami Tejasananda
2016-12-05 The life and message of Swami Vivekananda are
a source of great inspiration to many in their
individual as well as collective life. The present short
biography published by Advaita Ashrama, a Publication
House of Ramakrishna Math, Belur Math, is intended to
meet the needs of those who have neither the time nor
the opportunity to read bigger works about the Swami. A
versatile genius as the great Swami was, and many-sided
as were his activities, it is idle to hope that a
complete picture of his wonderful life could be given in
such a small compass. Here an attempt is made to give
only a glimpse of this great personality so that people
may become interested to know more about him.
VIVE KANANDA A Biography SWAMI NIKHILANANDA
The Essential Vedanta Eliot Deutsch 2006
Vedanta Sadhana and Shakti Puja Swami Swahananda A
collection of thirty-three self contained articles on
four subjects: - Mother Worship - Vedanta Sadhana
according to Acharyas - Vedanta Sadhana according to
Scriptures - Vedanta Sadhana according to Spiritual
Teachers
Much Ado About Something Larry Culliford 2015-09-17 Who,
from a scientific perspective, could possibly accept the
idea of a virgin birth, or any of Christ's miracles,
much less his death and resurrection? Only a child, or a
Christian possessed of a considerable degree of
discernment. This enthralling book reveals how we may
develop from childhood innocence to spiritual maturity,
via a series of psychological stages, through constant
(but often unconscious) communication with the Holy
Spirit. Growth will most often occur through adversity
and the emotional healing that accompanies acceptance of
God's Will. Such experiences encourage the letting go of
juvenile attachments and aversions, so we are free to
live with increasing spontaneity 'in the moment' wiser, and more compassionately attuned to the
sufferings of others.
Swami Vivekananda Swami Tapasyananda 2020-03-07 Swami
Vivekananda’s name is becoming more and more popular
across the globe. However, even today many know very
little about him. Some understand and adore him, some
others misunderstand and misrepresent him. Who was he
really? What did he do? What were his ideas and
contribution to the welfare of the individual and the
collective, of India and the rest of the world? This
book, authored by Revered Swami Tapasyananda Maharaj,
former vice-president of the Order, powerfully and
impressively answers to these questions in a nutshell.
Swami Vivekananda Chaturvedi Badrinath 2015-09-20 The
Vedanta was an inseparable part of Swami Vivekananda’s
personality. He lived and breathed this philosophy while
preaching it to India and the west. While Vivekananda’s
landmark address at the Parliament of Religions in
Chicago in 1893 established him as modern India’s great
spiritual leader, his popularity and appeal is
vedanta-voice-of-freedom-swami-vivekananda

attributed to his ability to integrate his human side
with his profound spiritual side. In this beautifully
written biography, Chaturvedi Badrinath liberates
Vivekananda from the confines of the worship room and
offers an unforgettable insight into the life of a man
who was the very embodiment of the Vedanta that he
preached.
Vedānta-paribhāṣā of Dharmarāja Adhvarīndra
Dharmarājādhvarīndra 1963
Living Wisdom Pravrajika Vrajaprana 1994 Based on the
spiritual classic Vedanta for the Western World.
Included are articles by some of this century's finest
writers on spirituality: Huston Smith, Fr. Thomas
Keating, Pico Iyer, Rabbi Asher Block. A fresh and
timeless contribution to the literature of spiritual
inquiry.
Modern India Vivekananda Swami 2016-03-20 In studying
Indian history, people often fail to find out the real
soul of India, and as a result, their labour bears very
little fruit. In this booklet published by Advaita
Ashrama, a publication centre of Ramakrishna Math, Belur
Math, India, the author, whose love for his motherland
was very deep and whose life stood like a mighty
colossus pointing with one hand to the past and with
another to the future of India, gives in a nutshell the
undercurrent of Indian history, politics, and sociology.
Note: This book has some Sanskrit text with embedded
Devanagiri fonts. Kindly use the 'Original' font option
in Google Play Books app.
Sisters & Brothers of America Swami Vivekananda
2015-09-08 The Parliament of the World's Religions
opened on 11 September 1893 at the Art Institute of
Chicago as part of the World's Columbian Exposition. On
this day, Vivekananda gave a brief speech representing
India and Hinduism. He was initially nervous, bowed to
Saraswati (the Hindu goddess of learning) and began his
speech with "Sisters and brothers of America!". At these
words, Vivekananda received a two-minute standing
ovation from the crowd of seven thousand. According to
Sailendra Nath Dhar, when silence was restored he began
his address, greeting the youngest of the nations on
behalf of "the most ancient order of monks in the world,
the Vedic order of sannyasins, a religion which has
taught the world both tolerance, of and universal
acceptance". Vivekananda quoted two illustrative
passages from the "Shiva mahimna stotram": "As the
different streams having their sources in different
places all mingle their water in the sea, so, O Lord,
the different paths which men take, through different
tendencies, various though they appear, crooked or
straight, all lead to Thee!" and "Whosoever comes to Me,
through whatsoever form, I reach him; all men are
struggling through paths that in the end lead to Me."
According to Sailendra Nath Dhar, "It was only a short
speech, but it voiced the spirit of the Parliament."
Parliament President John Henry Barrows said, "India,
the Mother of religions was represented by Swami
Vivekananda, the Orange-monk who exercised the most
wonderful influence over his auditors". Vivekananda
attracted widespread attention in the press, which
called him the "cyclonic monk from India". The New York
Critique wrote, "He is an orator by divine right, and
his strong, intelligent face in its picturesque setting
of yellow and orange was hardly less interesting than
those earnest words, and the rich, rhythmical utterance
he gave them". The New York Herald noted, "Vivekananda
is undoubtedly the greatest figure in the Parliament of
Religions. After hearing him we feel how foolish it is
to send missionaries to this learned nation". American
newspapers reported Vivekananda as "the greatest figure
in the parliament of religions" and "the most popular
and influential man in the parliament". The Boston
Evening Transcript reported that Vivekananda was "a
great favourite at the parliament... if he merely
crosses the platform, he is applauded". He spoke several
more times "at receptions, the scientific section, and
private homes" on topics related to Hinduism, Buddhism
and harmony among religions until the parliament ended
on 27 September 1893. Vivekananda's speeches at the
Parliament had the common theme of universality,
emphasising religious tolerance. He soon became known as
a "handsome oriental" and made a huge impression as an
orator.
Addresses on Bhakti Yoga SWAMI VIVEKANANDA 101-01-01
Swami Vivekananda was a great social reformer and a very
inspiring personality of India. Vivekananda was called
by the name Narendranath Datta.. He was born in Kolkata
3/4

Downloaded from zoobug.co.uk on June 30, 2022 by guest

on 12 January 1863 to Vishwanath Datta and Bhuvaneshwari
Devi. His father was a successful attorney. He used to
practice meditation even from his boyhood, and was
associated with Brahmo Movement for some time. At the
threshold of youth Narendra had to pass through a period
of spiritual crisis when he was assailed by doubts about
the existence of God. In November 1881, Narendra went to
meet Sri Ramakrishna who was staying at the Kali Temple
in Dakshineshwar. Narendra became a frequent visitor to
Dakshineshwar and under the guidance of the Sri
Ramakrishna, he made rapid strides on the spiritual
path.
Reminiscences of Swami Vivekananda His Eastern and
Western Admirers Swami Vivekananda’s towering
personality influenced innumerable persons in India and
abroad in various ways. The impress which his life and
character made on those persons who were about him and
the recounting of those memories by them, reveal the
multiple facets of Swamiji’s magnanimous personality.
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This book published by Advaita Ashrama, Publication
house of Ramakrishna Math, Belur Math, contains some of
those reminiscences which would be not only interesting,
but also a revelation to all the admirers of the great
Swami. Twenty-two new reminiscences have been added in
this edition – Swamis Shivananda, Turiyananda,
Saradananda, Akhandananda, Vijnanananda, Achalananda,
Atulananda, Virajananda, and Sadananda, as also
Brajendranath Seal, C. Ramanujachari, Kumudbandhu Sen,
Lillian Montgomery, Mohanlal Shah, Mary Tapan Wright,
Sacchindranath Bose, Manmathanath Chowdhury, Harbilas
Sarda, G.G. Narasimhachari, Ella Wheeler Wilcox,
Shailendranath Bandopadhyay and Alice Hansbrough.
Vedanta Pravrajika Vrajaprana 1999
Vedanta Swami Vivekananda 1990 Vedanta: Voice of Freedom
is culled from Vivekananda's collected works. This book
presents in a clear and concise form the spiritual
wisdom of India as it has evolved over five thousand
years.

4/4

Downloaded from zoobug.co.uk on June 30, 2022 by guest

